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Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Irwin, Steven 
Monday, July 15, 2013 12:11 PM 
'aboggs2011@yahoo.com' 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: Public Comment, Buckeye II Wind Farm 12-0160-EL-BGN 

Mrs. April Boggs 
384 North Parkview Road 
Woodstock, Ohio 43084 

Mrs. Boggs, 

Thank you for your continued input regarding the proposed Buckeye il Wind Farm, 
public comments section of the record in case number 12-0160-EL-BGN. 

have docketed your letter in the 

As you know, the Buckeye II Wind Farm was approved by the Ohio Power Siting Board on May 28. 2013. 52 of the 56 
proposed turbines were authorized for construction. Multiple parties to the case have applied for rehearing of the case 
before the Board and those proceedings are ongoing. 

Thank you, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 

Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
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From: webmaster(a),puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 75431 
Received: 7/13/2013 9:00:44 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 75431 AT:07-13-2013 at 09:00 AM 

Related Case Number: 12-0160 

TYPE: complaint 

NAME: Mrs. April Boggs 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

384 North Parkview Road 
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mailto:'aboggs2011@yahoo.com'


' . Woodstock , Ohio 43084 

. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 937-578-8696 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• VdiX: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

Company: EverPower (Champaign Wind) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
Please reject this application already! I have followed this process since day 1. Valuable evidence from 
opponents was repeatedly struck from evidence. I will live in the noisy shadow of this project. Simply put, it 
just isn't fair for a governing board that has no ties to my community to impose such a large project on us. This 
is affecting everyone. Even some of the leaseholders have started to apologize. Second thoughts? Likely. This 
project has taken a very peaceful community and turned it upside down! The OPSB has the powers to change 
that. You want to make history? Than do what you know is right and give the opponents a TRUE fair shot at 
this. We, the residents of this beautiful county, do know what is needed for this area, and this project is not the 
answer. We are not some backwoods goofs. We hold engineering jobs, teaching jobs, legal jobs, and most 
importantly, we are parents, and the true good stewards of this community. The leaseholders argue they have 
been here longer, but that simply is not true. Besides, would that still give them the right to decimate my life? 
But most importantly, a very large fraction of them do not live anywhere near Champaign County. 


